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From: Myers, Robert M. - Faculty [RMyers3@lhup.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 7:40 PM
To: EP, RegComments
Subject: CH 78 Regulations

I would like to urge the IRRC to take the strongest possible actions to investigate and oversee the oil and gas industry.
For the past two years, I have been documenting incidents of environmental degradation caused by natural gas drilling in
Pennsylvania, and it is clear that the current regulations are inadequate. I endorse the measures proposed by the
Environmental Quality Board (http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol40/40-'28/1248.html) and the regulations
suggested by Harvey Consultantants (http://www.earthjustice.o^
recommendations.pdf). We need extremely strong measures to protect Pennsylvania from the kinds of disasters I
document on my website: http://www.lhup.edu/rmyers3/marcellus.htm.

Thank you for your consideration.
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